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To:    All Customers 
From:    Joe D’Angelo, Director Canada/USA 
Date:  December 2010. 
 
 
Subject:   Introducing:  ORBINOX WATERWORKS DIVISION  
 
 
On behalf of Orbinox I’d like to extend my sincere appreciation to all of our customers for 
helping us make 2010 another successful year.  As we all know, the last couple of years have 
had more than their share of unique marketplace challenges.  Your continued support of 
Orbinox is most appreciated and we hope we’ve participated in a small way in helping you 
take care of your customers and earn their continued loyalty.   
  
As we close out 2010 we want to make you aware of an exciting change taking place at 
Orbinox; One that will allow us to better address the needs of our customers and expand our 
presence in the U.S. Waterworks market for 2011 and beyond. 
 
Beginning January 2011, Orbinox will officially handle all Waterworks and municipal sales 
out of the Laval, Quebec office.  If your principal business is industrial, commercial, PVF, 
mining, etc (anything other than Municipal waterworks), this change will not affect where you 
currently go for pricing and we would ask that you continue to contact the individuals at the 
facility you are accustomed to working with.  The only change will be for those in the 
waterworks markets.  
 
For those of you whose principal business is municipal waterworks - or you have a waterworks 
job you need to have quoted – please contact our Laval office and personnel at the numbers 
listed below.  This change will allow us to better address the needs of this market and obtain a 
greater presence in this growing segment of the U.S. waterworks market.  We have expanded 
our facility in Laval, acquired more talent in the Sales and Engineering Divisions and are 
committed to aggressively addressing the needs of the Canadian and U.S. Waterworks 
market; particularly as it relates to stainless sluice gates.    
 
Most of you know us for our premier line of knife gate valves. Our objective is to obtain the 
same market presence for our Stainless Steel Sluice Gates.  With a 30-year history of sales of 
this product throughout the world and significant U.S. growth over the last number of years, 
the time has come to consolidate our efforts from one facility with a strategic focus and ample 
resources. 
 
We invite you to give us a call to learn more about these products if you have an interest. 

http://www.orbinox.com/english.asp


A variety of types of sluice gates are available and we’d be happy to review any plans and 
specifications you may have for quotation. 
 
In closing - from the Orbinox family to yours, we send our best Holiday wishes and hope you 
have a healthy & prosperous 2011. 
 
 
 
 
 
Joe D’Angelo, Director  
Orbinox Canada/USA 
 
            

Waterworks Division:      Phone:  450-622-8775     Fax:   450-622-6831  
Rick Field: r.field@orbinox.com 

                                 Jack Mossa:  j.mossa@orbinox.com 


